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Dear Milly

08 July 2024 13:34

Milly Southworth

Full 45 gallon contents unknown on Town Beach Torpoint a potential Serious
PollutionThreat

Further to my second call to you on this maftter as you remember my contacting you approx a2 month ago.

As requested | am Now putting this in writing to you to put to the Council again to take urgent action before it is too

late.

The Drum which was stranded on Town Beach by the Last High Water Spring Tide alongside Carew Wharf. |
Observed on the last High tide that the drum was bouncing dangerously which could cause it to split resulting in the
contents to spili and pellute the beach and Tamar River. Causing possible sericus consequences tc Residents Beach
users, Visitors and Wildiife in and on the River Tamar. You had all better pray we do not have a storm before you take
measures to ensure this does not happen.

The Councils Cavalier attitude to this Potential Hazard shows total dereliction of duty of care on their behalf and
disregard for the safety of the public and wildlife. Which will be made public in the event of the Council facing Court

Action following the spillage.

Michael A Watkiss Captain M N Rid



